
Firehouse Mini Park
Play Area Renovation 
Kick-Off Meeting

Seattle Parks and Recreation (SPR) 
invites the community to meet the 
design team and provide input 
for conceptual design ideas for 
the Firehouse Mini Park Play Area 
Renovation project. SPR is excited to 
meet the neighborhood and hear your 
stories. This project will replace the 
existing play equipment and make 
accessibility improvements to and from 
the play area. Currently this project 

scope includes replacing the Engineered Wood Fiber (EWF) safety surfacing in the play area, 
renovations to the lawn area, planting enhancements, and site furnishing updates. 

At this meeting we will share a site analysis along with potential play area styles and 
equipment. We look forward to hearing how the existing play area works for you and your family 
as well as, what improvements you would like to see.

We will collect additional input through an online survey within a few days of the public event.  
Please visit the website for project updates and online survey:
www.seattle.gov/parks/about-us/projects/firehouse-mini-park-play-area-renovation 
Or contact Asmita Poudel at Asmita.Poudel@seattle.gov or 206-549-0827

Meet Us at Byrd Barr Place 
SATURDAY, APRIL 6TH, 2024 
10 AM - NOON  
722 18th Ave, Seattle, WA 98122

Come meet us and help shape the future of the park!! 

Light Breakfast 
& Fruits Will  
Be Provided

Para la traducción de esta información


